
 

Senior High Basketball Classic Tournament 

January 17 & 18, 2020 
 

School:  ______________________________________________________________________________________  

Senior High Girls:  ______________________________  Senior High Boys:  ________________________________  

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________________  

City:  ______________________________________________________________________  Postal Code:  _______  

School Phone:  ________________________________  School Email:  ___________________________________  

Coach:  ______________________________________________________________________________________  

Coach Cell:  ___________________________________  Coach Email:  ____________________________________  

Achievements Last Season:  ______________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Dear Coach,  
 
Please accept this as an invitation to the 19th Annual Wolves Senior High Basketball Classic on January 17 & 18, 2020 
 
This tournament is designed for Senior High School teams, and as per ASAA regulations, club teams are not eligible to 
compete.    
 
Tournament Format 
There will be 16 Boys’ Teams and 16 Girls’ Teams organized into a 16 Team Draw. Rules will be emailed out with the 
final draw closer to the tournament date. 
 
Tournament Fee & Registration Information 
Register early to avoid disappointment! Only emailed applications will be accepted, and GPRC will invoice schools 
directly for payment after July 1, 2019. Please email your application to Barb Shmyr at BShmyr@gprc.ab.ca 
 

• Register before September 6, 2019: Early Bird Fee $350.00 + GST 
• Register after September 6, 2019: $450.00 + GST 
• Registration Deadline: November 1, 2019 

 
Any cancellations before December 15, 2019, will be charged 25% of the entry fee. There will be no refunds for any 
cancellations after December 15, 2019. 

Please email any tournament questions to Krista Mitchell at KMitchell@gprc.ab.ca  
                                                                      
 


